
I am writing to express my opposition to siting Pembina’s propane export facility at the Port of 
Portland’s terminal 6.  
 
I reside on Sauvie Island, well within the hazard area in the event of an accident at the proposed 
propane export terminal. As such, the terminal threatens my health and safety and that of many 
neighbors and friends. This is not acceptable to me. And that is especially so given that the use 
will contribute carbon dioxide emissions that further contribute to climate change. At a time 
when our nation should be doing all that it can to reduce CO2 emissions, and this City should be 
leading the way as befits its reputation for livability and sustainability, Portland should not be 
supporting any actions that run so contrary to these objectives. These are not the kinds of jobs 
this region needs.  
 
Please vote NO on this proposed propane terminal.  
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